
NMTCC VISIT: January 18, 2023   Student Name:      

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child has expressed interest in visiting the (NMTCC) North Montco Technical Career Center 

on the morning of January 18, 2023, to investigate and explore the opportunity to attend 

NMTCC as a student for the 2023-24 academic school year.  

Listed below is information required and expected prior to the visitation.  

- Signing below will give permission for your child to ride a bus to/from NMTCC for the tour 

on January 18, 2023 from 8:00 am until 10:15 am. 

- Please dress appropriately. No open-toed shoes or shorts. Sneakers are recommended, 

pants/jeans are required because of lab safety. 

- Please return this permission form to the SAHS guidance office by Friday January 13, 2023.  

I hope your child takes full advantage of this opportunity. Any questions about the visit, contact me at 

215-723-2808, x20105, or email at dglatts@soudertonsd.org.  

Dan Glatts 

SAHS School Counselor  

 

 

 

I give permission for my child to travel on the SAHS school bus to-and-from 

NMTCC on the morning of January 18, 2023. 

Student Name:           

Parent/Guardian Name:          

Parent/Guardian Signature:         

 

Please list any medical concerns:        

              

mailto:dglatts@soudertonsd.org

